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EVENTS FOR NEXT YEAR

Friday 16 December

Canteen is Closed;

Uniform Shop is closed;

Talent Quest;

Last Day of Term 4 for students

Monday 19 December
Staff Development Day

Tuesday 20 December
Staff Development Day

Friday 27 January
Staff Development Day

Monday 30 January

Canteen is Closed;

Classes commence for all students
in Years 1-6;

Kinder Best Start

Tuesday 31 January
Kinder Best Start

Wahroonga Public School’s Newsletter

THE BUSH TELEGRAPH

Thursday 15 December 2011
Term 4, Week 10

PRINCIPAL'S PROSE

BEST WISHES FOR A HAPPY AND SAFE HOLIDAY

This is my last message for this school year as this is our final newsletter
for the year. | hope all my staff and students have a happy and safe
holiday. Unlike other countries our school year and calendar year coincide
and we look forward to the next year as a time to restart and energise
ourselves. | know not all our parents have a break over the school
vacation but | hope the summer finds some chance for rest and renewal
for us all.

| hope our students remember their safety rules over the vacation and
return happy and healthy to us. | hope we all make a New Year’s
resolution to be kind, be safe, to learn well and to be happy. My best
wishes to you and to your family over the holidays.

This has been a great year at the school. | would like to take the
opportunity to thank the staff for all their hard work. We are very
fortunate in having a dedicated team of teachers and support staff.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Friday 16 December 2011 is the last day of school for students. Returning
students commence on Monday 30 January 2012. Please let us know if
your child will not be here in the first week back to school.

2012 CLASSES

Although we do have plans for classes we are cautious and like to wait to
see if our expected numbers are correct and how many students enrol on
the first day of term before we action this plan. This means students will
be in their old classes for two or three days at the beginning of the year. |
know this can be slightly annoying but it is better than having a false start
to the year.

CELEBRATION DAY AND PRESENTATION DAY

Thanks for all the wonderful feedback about the end of year events. It was
very kind of so many parents and friends to go to the trouble of
commenting on how much they enjoyed these ceremonies.

YEAR 6 FAREWELLS

| want to thank all the parents and teachers who helped with these
wonderful events, the luncheon and the dance. They both went very well
and were a great success. Lots of time and preparation went into both
parties and these were a great send off. Tomorrow we will have the guard
of honour just after 3pm. All the Year 6 students will ring the school bell.

Continued/...



PRINCIPAL’S PROSE Continued/...

CANTEEN ORDERS ARE NOW ONLINE

You can now order school lunches from the canteen online. See the information on the school website. We want
everyone to order this way in 2012 to make the system efficient. You can order for the whole week in one transaction
if you want to. You can order from the office, home or wherever you have net access. No need to search for cash or
paper bags.

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES
Great ideas for holiday activities can be found on the NSW Government website GoPlay. There is a wealth of

information for families on getting out and about this summer.

http://goplay.nsw.gov.au/

Don’t miss the Picasso exhibition these holidays at the Art Gallery of NSW. There are 150 works that were owned by
the artist at the time of his death and are on loan from Paris. This is a wonderful experience of the world’s best known
20" Century painter.

John Benton, Principal
john.benton@det.nsw.edu.au

Cut out & keep
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Term 1 School Development Day Tuesday 23 January
Classes commence for all students in Years 1-6 2013— Wednesday 24 January
Term ends — Friday 12 April

Term 2 School Development Day Monday 29 April
Classes commence for all students - Tuesday 30 April
Term ends - Friday 28 June

Term 3 School Development Day Monday 15 July
Classes commence for all students — Tuesday 16 July
Term ends — Friday 20 September

EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE

avermé Students & Staff return Tuesday 8 October

L] Last day for students — Wednesday 18 December
: School Development Days — Thursday 19 & Friday 20 December
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DEPUTY PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

As the 2011 year draws to a close, | would like to thank the parents, teachers and, most importantly, the students for
making the year such a memorable one. | feel very privileged to work in such a wonderful school that has great
community support, strong traditions, a terrific learning environment, outstanding teachers and support staff, and,
vibrant, inquisitive children. | would like to wish all Wahroonga Public School families a safe and happy Christmas and
New Year. | am looking forward to returning to the classroom in 2012.

SERVICE AWARDS ASSEMBLY

Our 2012 leaders conducted this assembly yesterday. We are fortunate to have so many students who give so freely of
their time. All of our students take their responsibilities seriously and do their tasks with a high degree of reliability and
efficiency. To all of those students who received service awards yesterday — congratulations and thank you for all your

hard work this year.

KINDERGARTEN / YEAR 6 TREE GIVING CEREMONY

Yesterday afternoon our Kindergarten children were presented with a small tree from our outgoing Year 6 students.
This tradition involves the “passing on of the Bush School spirit”. It was great to see the Year 6 students embrace this
final time with their Kindergarten buddies. The Kindergarten students cherish their gifts and nurture and care for their
trees with a loving passion. Thank you to the teachers for making this a special time for our students.

PARTY DAY
Today the students have enjoyed the end of year festivities at the stage party days. Thank you teachers for planning
exciting and engaging activities and ensuring the children had a memorable time for party day.

TALENT QUEST

Miss Ong and the talent quest committee have been working tirelessly this term to ensure the success of the annual
talent quest. Students have auditioned, rehearsed and are ready for the big event tomorrow. The children may wear
their talent quest costume to school but need to bring their school uniform or sports uniform to school to change into
after their performance.

LOST PROPERTY

Lost property is always a concern for students, teachers and parents. Every day jackets, jumpers, hats, lunchboxes,
lunch bags, water bottles, pencil cases, swimming costumes, towels and a myriad of miscellaneous items are left
around the school. The teachers do their best to ensure that all lost property is returned to its owners if the item is
clearly labelled. The lost property cupboard was cleared on Thursday but was overflowing again this week. Please ask
your children to check for lost items. Any uncollected items will be disposed of tomorrow.

UNIFORM AWARDS

The following classes achieved perfect scores in the weekly uniform check: K/1H, KB, KJ, KS, KW, 1D, 1M, 1F, 10, 2A,
2C, 2K, 2T, 3J, 3M, 3Q, 3/4W, 4E, 4G, 4H, 5G, 5M, 50V, 6A, 6F and 6W.

Congratulations are extended to all students for making the effort to wear the Wahroonga Public School uniform with
pride this week.

STUDENT WELFARE FOCUS - ‘The Values We Teach’

This week, all students K-6 are focusing on an aspect of student welfare that relates to safety. The children are
reminded of their responsibility to “be careful to play safely” which means to use the playground according to
playground rules, use the toilets and washrooms responsibly and to play within the playground boundaries.

Leonie Hibbert, Relieving Deputy Principal
leonie.hibbert@det.nsw.edu.au




P & C NEWS

Thank you to everyone who attended the AGM last Thursday.
The 2012 Committee elected is as follows:
Office Bearers

President: Susan Stenning

Vice President: Nick Fiennes

Vice President: Chris Goringe
Treasurer: James Loughhead ****
Secretary: Clair Scott

***¥* James is stepping down from the role of Treasurer but has agreed to remain on the Executive until a replacement
is found. We would love to hear from an Accountant in the school community who can take on this important role.

Please email the P&C if you would like further information.

General members of the Executive

Ingrid Van Loon

Chantelle Ormandy-Stratton
Linda Russell

Davinia Inkson

Marlee Mahon

Alix Helps

Liaisons

Class coordinator: Davinia Inkson

Canteen Liaison: Amanda Koster

Uniform Shop Liaison: Haley Walsh

Band Liaison: Alix Helps

Congratulations to everyone. |look forward to working together in the year ahead.

Handyman wanted!!

We would like to know if any parent out there is able to provide us with a quote to repair and upgrade the storage
cupboards in the canteen? If you are interested and would like further information, please email the P&C and we will

provide further details.

Finally, on behalf of the P&C, | wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday.

DIARY DATES:

Thursday 9 February, 7pm P & C General Meeting

Susan Stenning, P & C President
wpspandc@gmail.com




BANKING NEWS

Congratulations on a wonderful year of School Banking! It is great to see lots of students
saving regularly and collecting their Dollarmites tokens. In addition to our current reward
items the following new items will be available in Term 1, 2012.

Pod Case (for pens)
Book light for reading
A USB

Hand ball

OPENING ACCOUNTS FOR SCHOOL BANKING — GREAT NEWS!

School Banking accounts can now be opened at any Commonwealth Bank. You no longer need to complete applica-
tion forms and return them to school. Just go into any branch and ask to open a Youthsaver account for school
banking.

Take in identification for you and your child (such as driver’s license and birth certificate) and you will receive your
Dollarmites wallet on the spot — it is that easy! If you are a Commonwealth Bank customer with Netbank you have

the option to open the account on line as well!

From January 2012 when children make their first deposit they will get their first token and our school will also re-
ceive S5 commission. Thank you for supporting our school and teaching your child good savings skills.

Please remember to visit your local Commonwealth Bank during the Christmas Holidays and make a deposit in
January 2012. This will ensure you receive your bonus interest of 4.76% when you make at least one deposit and no
withdrawals in a calendar month.

Banking will resume on Tuesday, 31 January 2012.

If there are any queries please contact me via e-mail.

Michelle Lightfoot, Banking Convenor
mjl@bigpond.net.au

BUSH SCHOOL LEARN TO SWIM

Swimming lessons for children

4 years to 12 years (Year 6, 2011) taught by our quali-
fied and experienced instructors at the Bush School
pools on Saturdays, November — March

COMMUNITY NEWS

. : Prayer Group
§§5a ?grnliﬁltd- 30 min lesson meetsin the Before and After Care building, on
$140 for 2 chifdr en Thursdays. Come and pray for the school 9.15-
’ 10.15am.

$170 for 3 or more children (plus $15.00 insurance per

Eh"d). . Rachel Ridley-Smith 9980 2380
nquines. Rachel @hashbang.com.au

Frances Simpson-Lee 9489 1579 9 '

Carolyn Cross 9489 2415

Liz Wright - bushschoollts@gmail.com

Website: www.bushschoollts.org




BAND NEWS

GINGERBREAD HOUSES

Thank you to everyone who enthusiastically supported our Gingerbread House fund-raiser. | hope you
all enjoyed such a happy, artistic pursuit. There are still a couple to be collected from the band room.
Please arrange collection on Friday morning.

Thank you to the fabulous 2011 Committee, our brilliant conductors and our dedicated tutors for another fantastic
year.

| wish everyone an enjoyable and safe holiday and a very happy Christmas. Good luck to the Year 6’s at high school
next year — we will miss you!

INSTRUMENT TRANSPORTATION

Thank you so much to those parents who dropped everything to assist with the transport of instruments this morn-
ing. If you are able to assist with their collection and return to school during January, please contact Robyn Barwell
on robyn.barwell@gmail.com

2012 BAND

For children in Years 3 to 6, there are limited vacancies on trombone, trumpet and keyboard. If your child is inter-
ested in joining Beginner Band in 2012 please send an email to anne.j.seage@det.nsw.edu.au for a band enrolment
form. Applications will be on a first-in, first-served basis. If you would like more information, please contact Anne
Seage.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2012:
Instrument and Folder Hand-out: Monday 6 and Tuesday 7 February, from 8.15 am.

An instrument hire agreement must be signed by a parent or guardian.

Recorder Enrolment: Monday 6 February from 8:15 —9:15 am in the hall.

Junior Band rehearsals commence Wednesday 8 February.

Concert Band rehearsals commence on Thursday 9 February.

Intermediate Band rehearsals commence Friday 10 February.

Beginner Band Workshop and Orientation: Saturday 11 February 2:30 pm in the Hall.
Tutorials commence: from Monday 13 February.

All enquiries, contact Anne Seage, on 0413 622142 — before 6.00 pm, unless it is urgent, please.
anne.j.seage@det.nsw.edu.au

SUMMER SWIMMING CLASSES

HEATED POOLS
Bush School; Lady Davidson Hydro Pool

Book now for January Holiday & Term 1 2012 Classes
Contact Chris Curran: curran1l00@gmail.com




WOOSH NEWS

The Parent Committee of the Wahroonga After School Care service (WOOSH), on behalf of all the families at the cen-
tre, would like to extend a big thank you to our tireless and wonderful WOOSH staff who have, for another year,
given their best to provide an enriching and nurturing environment to an expanding number of children who require
out of hours care each day.

We also wish our wonderful big year six kids all the best for high school next year. You have been exceptional role
models to the younger children the centre and we will miss you.

Next year WOOSH vacancies are expanding to 120 places in the morning as well as the afternoon. Please contact
WOOSH Director Linda Russell (w.a.f.c@bigpond.com) urgently if you need an enrolment form as | understand there
may be some limited places available and Linda is happy to pop you on the waiting list if needed.

Vacation care starts on Monday 16 January and places are filling fast with every day featuring a new and exciting ac-
tivity. Please contact Linda Russell if you need an enrolment form or collect a form from the WOOSH building.

Finally, we would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday and we look forward to being part of this great com-
munity next year.

Jill Gatland, WOOSH Parent Committee

WAHROONGA P.S. BAND DIARY DATES 2012

TERM 1

6 Feb Recorder Enrolment 8:15 —9:10 in Hall

6 Feb Committee Meeting 8:00 pm in Band Room.

6 & 7 Feb Instrument / Folder Handout — Junior, Intermediate & Concert Bands 8.15-9.00 am in Band Room
8 Feb Junior Band Rehearsals commence 7.50 am

9 Feb Concert Band Rehearsals commence 7.50 am
10 Feb Intermediate Band Rehearsals commence 7.50 am; Tutorials commence.
11 Feb Beginner Band Instrument Handout & Workshop 2.30 —4.00 in the School Hall.
13 Feb ALL Tutorials commence this week
20 Feb Beginner Band Rehearsals commence 3.20 — 4.45
19 Mar Music Committee meeting 8.00pm in Band Room

24 Mar Band Workshop 2:00 pm — 5:30 pm — all bands
TERM 2

23 -25 May Band Camp — Crusaders Camp Galston (Can Concert Band attend Wed evening as last year?)
25 May Special Recorder Day

27 May Ryde East Eisteddfod

13 June McDonald’s Sydney Eisteddfod Intermediate Primary Band (tentative date)

14 June McDonald’s Sydney Eisteddfod Premium Primary Concert Band and Stage Band (tentative date)
TERM 3

July — Aug NSW Band Festival - weekends. Dates tba
TERM 4

14-16 Nov Band Tour
30 Nov Christmas Concert
K-2 Presentation Day
3-6 Presentation Day




CANTEEN NEWS

Thank you to all the wonderful canteen volunteers who have helped out over 2011, its been another
busy year. Your assistance is much appreciated.

Canteen dates for the diary:

Canteen CLOSED tomorrow, Friday 16 December.

2012

The canteen will be closed Monday 30 January, (the first day back at school), and will reopen on Wednesday 1 of
February 2012.

The new menu and roster for term 1 will be sent out in January, prior to the start of term.

Have a safe & happy Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you in the canteen in 2012!

Here is the link for online canteen lunch orders. A guide for doing this can be found on the school’s web site.

http://www.flexischools.com.au/

Kate O’Keeffe, Canteen Manager
thebushschoolcanteen@gmail.com
0412 825 343

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS

We are open this week on Thursday only between 2-3pm. THIS WILL BE THE LAST DAY OF OPENING
FOR 2011.

NETBALL KNICKERS

A number of parents have recently asked for cycling style shorts to be sold for wear under the girl’s
summer dress. | am pleased to let you know that we will be stocking these from the beginning of the
New Year. Cost will be $12 for a pack of 2.

SECOND HAND CLOTHING
We are in need of good quality second hand summer and winter uniforms. These are greatly appreci-
ated and proceeds go straight back to the school. Thank You.

DR SHOE

Anyone wishing to purchase good quality shoes or runners for school, over the holidays, Dr Shoe can
be contacted on 0414 912 838. Max is happy to come to you for a free home fitting. The P &C receive
a donation for every pair sold.

VOLUNTEERS
If anyone would like to help out in the Uniform shop once or twice a term, just let me know and you
will be made to feel very welcome.

ROSTER
Thurs Dec15 Karen
The roster for Term 1, 2012 will be sent out during the holidays.

| would like to thank all the volunteers for their hard work this year. It has been another successful
year, with $15,000 being donated towards KLA’s for the school.
Jo Nickson, Uniform Shop Manager
0411 019 394
nicksonfamily@bigpond.com




DIARY DATES

TERM 1/2012 EVENTS

Friday 27 January - Staff Development Day
Monday 30 January - Classes commence for all stu-
dents in Years 1-6; Kinder Best Start; Canteen is closed
Tuesday 31 January - Kinder Best Start

Wednesday 1 February - Kinder Best Start; Canteen re-
open for 2012

Thursday 2 February - Classes commence for all stu-
dents in Kindergarten; 3-6 Swimming Carnival at
Knox Aquatic Centre

Monday 6 February - Recorder Enrolment from
8:15-9:15 am in the hall

Wednesday 8 February - junior Band rehearsals
commence

Thursday 9 February - P & C Meeting at 7:00pm;
Concert Band rehearsals commence

Friday 10 February—Intermediate Band rehears-
als commence

Saturday 11 February - beginner Band Workshop
and Orientation at 2:30 pm in the hall

Monday 13 February - K-2 Meet the Teacher;
Tutorials commence

Tuesday 14 February - 3-6 Meet the Teacher
Thursday 23 February - P & C Meet and Greet at
6:00pm

Wednesday 7 March - Zone Swimming Gosford
Thursday 8 March - P & C Meeting at 7:00pm
Monday 12 March - Area Swimming Homebush
Thursday 15 March - Selective High School Tests
Monday 19 March - Parent/teacher Interview
Week

Friday 30 March - Oz Opera (Hansel and Gretel)
Wednesday 4 April - PSSA Swimming

Thursday 5 April - PSSA Swimming; Last day of Term

TERM 2/2012 EVENTS

Monday 23 April - Staff Development Day
Tuesday 24 April - Classes commence

Wednesday 25 April - Anzac Day

Thursday 3 May - Cross Country

Friday 4 May - School Disco

Thursday10 May - Cross Country Back-up; P & C
Meeting at 7:00pm

Friday 11 May - Year 2 Little Diggers Excursion 2
classes

Tuesday 15 May - NAPLAN-Language Conventions,
Writing

Wednesday 16 May - NAPLAN - Reading
Thursdayl7 May - NAPLAN - Numeracy

Friday 18 May - NAPLAN - Make-up day; Year 2 Little
Diggers Excursion 2 classes

Monday 28 May - Zone Cross country

Thursday 31 May - School Photographs Class & Indi-
vidual; Life Education Van visits

Thursday 14 June - Area Cross Country; P & C
Meeting at 7:00pm

Friday 15 June - Last day of Life Education
Monday 18 June - ICAS Writing

Tuesday 19 June - ICAS Spelling

Friday 29 June - Last day of Term

TERM 3/2012 EVENTS

Monday 16 July - Staff Development Day

Tuesday 17 July - Classes commence for all students
Wednesday 25 July - OC Tests

Monday 30 July - Education Week

Tuesday 31 July - ICAS English

Thursday 9 August - Athletics Carnival; P & C Meeting
at 7:00pm

Tuesday 14 August - ICAS Mathematics

Thursday 16 August - Athletics Carnival Back-up
Monday 20 August - Book Week

Wednesday 22 August - Years 5 & 6 Aussie Bush Camp
Thursday 23 August - Years 5 & 6 Aussie Bush Camp
Friday 24 August - Years 5 & 6 Aussie Bush Camp
Wednesday 29 August - Zone Athletics Narrabeen
Thursday 13 September - P & C Meeting at
7:00pm

Friday 21 September - Last day of Term

TERM 4/2012 EVENTS

Monday 8 October - Students & Staff return
Thursday 11 October - P & C Meeting at
7:00pm

Friday 12 October - Sports and Group Photos
Wednesday 17 October - PSSA Athletics

Thursday 18 October - PSSA Athletics

Thursday 8 November - P & C Meeting at
7:00pm

Friday 7 December - Principal’s Banner Winners
Lunch

Tuesday 11 December - Celebration Day
Wednesday 12 December - Presentation Day
Thursday 13 December - Year 6 Graduation Lunch;
AGM P & C Meeting at 7:00pm

Friday 14 December - Year 6 Farewell Dance
Wednesday 19 December - Last day for students
Thursday 20 December - School Development Day
Friday 21 December - School Development Day




ANY LITTLE THING

I'm looking to add a few more local
clients to my little Home Help
business during the Christmas holidays.
I have times available most week days
Between 1 - 4.30 pm.

My multi skills include:- general & spring
cleaning, laundry, sewing, cooking and
child-minding.

HONEST. EFFICIENT. RELIABLE.
If you think I could help,
Please call Andrea on
94776186 or 0405167572

Excellent references.

Wahroonga Netball Club

Wahroonga Netball Club is a member of Ku-ring-gai Netball Association

The Club would like to invite ALL who have an interest in netball
— players, coaches and umpires — to become a member of our Club

Registration Day

Saturday, 4 February 2012
l1pmto4 pm
Wahroonga Public School
71 Burns Road
Wahroonga

Programs

NetSetGo: Caters to both girls and boys aged 5-10 years
Netta: Modified version of netball - caters to both girls and boys aged 7-8 years
Netball: Caters to both girls (9 years and up) and boys (9-12 years)

For further details, contact our Registrar, Karyn MacQuillan
(registrar_wahroonganetballclub@yahoo.com.au) or (0408 278 518)
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qm’ Summer Holiday Science

C5IRO

School's out and during these summer school holidays, CSIRO
Education NSW is offering fun-filled days of entertaining and
educational science activities!

Who? Scientists 7-14 years old
Where? Hornsby

What time? 9:30am to 3:30pm

When? 13 January Junior program (ages 7-10)
12 January Intermediate program (ages 11-14)

How much? 595 per child (590 for Double Helix Club members)

Junior program (ages 7-10) Intermediate program (ages 11-14)

January 13 2012 January 12 2012

Junior Code Breaking Create Your Own Phosphorescent
Cardboard

Design Your Own Wall Climber Exploring Physlcal Phenomena

Engineer Your Own Roller Bottle Racer Make Your Own LED Tree

Dig Up your Own Dinosaur Elcctronics and Electricity

CSIRO Education are also running holiday programs in December.
Check the website for dates and locations.

For more information and bookings visit
www.csiro.au/nsw-holida

11




HIP HOP ~JAZZ~ TAP~GONTEMPORARY

2012 Enroliments Now Open

Limited Places... *Boys & Girls

Don’t Miss Out! * A" Ages & Levels

*Local Convenient
Classes

FREE GIFT to all new students
enrolled by December 2011

novastudios@aapt.net.au

Jazz & Hip Hop

(From 2 years to adults. &

Since 1967, Dance Max has provided
high quality dance tuition with
friendly teachers.

Visit our website or call us to arrange
\an obligation - free trial class. y

Contemporary Boys Street Funk

Classes at Bush School & nearby halls!

12



School
book covers

Each design below is available in exercise, A4 and scrapbook sized
book covers, except hodgepodge designs, which are just available in
A4. Spencil school book covers are plastic slip on covers that are
removable and reusable. All have name/subject box.

MARSH MELLOW SAFFY ON THE MOVE

T

':"é - ke : e
win. AR A Lot T
Plane Skate

FAIRYTALES

East Wahroonga 8/44 Hampden Avenue

N ewsagent East Wahroonga 2076
Ph: 9489 2899

13

Ballerina

Truck

HODGEPODGE

www.spencil.com.au



Marian Street Drama Centre

16™ to 20" January 2012 Workshop
for 5-12 year olds.

Fun, action-packed 5 days!

Something for everyone:

Improvisation, voice, movement & scripts.

Information & enrolment 9498 7671
info@mstyp.org.au  www.mstyp.org.au
MSTYP 2 Marian Street Killara

Marian Street Theatre for Young People presents...............
Sleeping Beauty & The Golden Fish
Adapted by Wendy Blaxland

12 January — 4 March

School Holidays 12-25 Jan weekdays 10.30am & 1pm. Sats.1lpm
NOTE Sats. Jan 29 to March 4 10.30am & 1pm

Marian Street Theatre, 2 Marian Street, Killara

Child $18 Adult $22 Family of 4 $68, 15 or more $15each

BOOKINGS 1300 306 776 Booking fees apply)

www.mca.tix.com.au

14
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JANUARY HOLIDAY FUN

Pymble GymbaROO

Ku-Ring-Gai Town Hall 1186 Pacific Hwy Pymble

Play Sessions: 9.30am Crawlers 10.30am 1-2 yrs
11 .30am 2-3 yrs 12.30pm 3-5 yrs

MON 17th 23rd & TUES 18th 24th JANUARY
Cost $20 per child Bookings Essential

Please call Catherine 0418 123 966
Email pymblegymbaroo@gmail.com

n Find us on

Facebook Gymbaroo Pymble

LEARN TO SWIM! SWIM TEACHERS WANTED!

Enjoy leaming with Aquabliss School of Swim
We teach swimming to all ages from é months

Wenona [North Sydney) | 02 9409 4419 Enjoyable, rewarding part-time work
Roseville | 0425 283 444 Helping children fo swim
Pymble | 02 9488 7397 Training provided

Nomanhurst | 02 9473 7466
Thornleigh | 02 9484 8008
Seven Hills | 02 9838 4422

Book now to secure your place! Contact Amanda at:

amanda@aquablizs.com.au
or 02 7488 7397

www.aquabliss.com.au
info@aquabliss.com.au

el af gerirn
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B Time for a Move in 201 1?

In the third quarter of 201 | Michael Walter:

Excelled in sales from Waitara to Gordon

Achieved sale prices above expectations

Dealt with over 250 prospective buyers

For an obligation free opinion of what price your property

might attract in today’s market,
call Michael Walter on 0414 285 708

Award winning agent, Michael Walter.

L) Hooker Captain’s Club 201 | . B
l Hooker Wahroonga
| 94874477

AVIX N

health
& Fitness Studio Call 9477 2411 or Email info@amxhealth.com.au
Spring Sprint Midweek Workout
10 Circuit Classes for $99*

10 Circuit Classes+ 2 Free PT for $149*
ENoodayta Eiay e wesk exalny 'wm or 6pm class oulm 10 mwkeu!irv

10 Pilates Classes for $159*

10 Yoga Classes for $169*
¥ 1to 1Yoga 5 & Free Yoga Mat + One Complimentary 1 to 1 PT & Free Pilates Mat
*10 week expiry

10 week expiry

+0ne C

Circuits
(Marty)
Circuits Core Stability Circuits Core Stability Circuits Boxing for Fitness
(vy) (Marty) (Marty) (Louise) (Aka) {Aka)
Circuits Circuits Circuits Circuits Circuits
(hvy) (Marty) (Louie) (Aka) (Aka)
Yoga*
(Franceska)

Pilates*
(Carol)

Circuits
(Marty)

Power Circuits Boxing for Fitness Circuits Boxing for Fitness
(Louise) (Marty) (Marty) (Marty)

Core Stability

Circuits Core Stability
{Marty)

(Louise) (Marty)

Circuits Circuits
(Marty)

Circuits
(Marty)

(Louise)
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Every school holidays we hold handwriting groups
focusing on gross & fine motor skills - the kids
have a great time while they learn!

Kids Korner Kindergarten is for children in K.
Funky Fingers is for children in Years 1-2.
Write Ready is for children in Years 3-6.
Simply log-on to our website to learn more
www.occupationaltherapy.com.au

or phone Occupational Therapy
Helping Children on 9913 3823

LEARN TO SWIM!

INDOOR HEATED POOL

Lessons for primary aged children,
preschoolers and babies
Weekly classes and holiday courses

DENIS PONTIN'S SWIM SCHOOL
48 TENNYSON AVE, TURRAMURRA
www.pontinswimschool.com.av

BOOK NOW - Ph 9489 4771

COUNSELLING and
PSYCHOTHERAPY

Eor: Children, individuals, families and Couples.
Covering issues such as: Depression and anxiety, self esteem,
trauma and abuse, stress and anger management, communication
and relationships, loss and grief.

I am aqualified counsellor with over 20 years experience work-
ing individuas, couples and families. | am also a certified coach
for working with children experiencing anxiety, low self esteem,
school phobias etc.
21/1 Rohini Street, Turramurra
Jude Piercey 0413351486 Bsc (Hons) grad dip Counselling
CM CAPA
gdayjude@hotmail.com

LEARN TO SWIM

THIS CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS!
INDOOR HEATED POOL

Lessons for primary aged children,
preschoolers and babies

5 day pre-Christmas course 19-23 Dec
4 and 5 day courses start 3, 9, 16 + 23 Jan
Also Saturday classes in January

DENIS PONTIN'S SWIM SCHOOL
48 TENNYSON AVE, TURRAMURRA

Ph 9489 4771 « pontinswimschool.com.au
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'-a( Experience the love of dance with

& terpsichore dance comeany
allet —Jazz —Tap -Hip Hop - Ages 2 — Adult
Enrolling now for
Summer Classes & 2012 Season
Call us today!
8006 2098 www.dancewithtde.com.an
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~ Chinese Language and Culture School Inc.
Qualified as a 'Confucius Classroom’ by HSK R HSCltnt S
Registered with the NSW Department of Education and Training AF
Eight years leaching experience, comprehensive teaching program

Won 7 Prizes from National Chinese Eisteddfod 2011

Chinese Classes opening at Mandarin
thropnga PubIFc School Art « Music
an opportunirt to learn chinese language
and culture in your own school F -
ree Trial
Thursday 3:30pm-5:30pm
Y = = Enrol now !!!

Tel: 9482 3126
Mob: 0435 551 936
Emuail: hornsby_cles@live.com

Normanhurst Boys High school
Hornsby Girls High School

/I:\_
LIFESIYLE  gour ufmu

HOME DESIGNS

A Personalised service
4 Project management

= Experienced team
& 4 Designs & Plans
before {4 Council approval
“It was a delight to have someone who listened &  To increase the value of your home &
produced such a wonderful result” improve your lifestyle call 9986 1311
- M & F Henry for a FREE consultation

www.lifestylehomedesigns.com.au

* & 2009 Design Award Winwer &

(|
LG LlFEgtrategies

For all Financial Planning & Accounting Services
Complimentary Initial Meeting

+ FINANCIALPLANNING + TAX RETURNS
+ LIFEINSURANCE + ACCOUNTINGSERVICES

+ SELFMANAGED SUPER FUND
+ MORTGAGE BROKING ADMIN

Sharni Tucker = Barbara Rawlingson @ ==
41 — 45 Pacific Highway Waitara (Above Beacon Lighting)

Telephone 02 9487 8200
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HIP HOP ~JAZZ~ TAP~GONTEMPORARY

2012 Enroliments Now Open

Limited Places... *Boys & Girls

Don’t Miss Out! * A" Ages & Levels

*Local Convenient
Classes

sreees FREE GIFT to all new students
enrolled by December 2011

novastudios@aapt.net.au

HORNSBY <R€<K F<sSTIVAL

Hosted by St Therapon Greek Orthodox Church, under the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of Australia

* Carnival Rides

* Live Music and Entertainment 6=a
% Authentic Greek Food and Desserts

* Traditional Greek Dancing

* Greek Wine, Beer & Ouzo

* Art & Craft Shops

A it of Greece.. .
«Gome experience a bit o youwll love it!”

Greenway Park ower ova),

* Cultural Exhibits Cherrybrook
e llam -7 pm
S sunday 12« February

O=

1

Free Entry
www.HornsbyGreekFestival.com.au

Wahroonga Public School

71 Burns Road Wahroonga NSW 2076
T: 9489 3086 F: 9489 7322
E: wahroonga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

http://www.wahroonga-p.school s.nsw.edu.au/sws/view/1617493.node
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